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Windstream Communications, Inc. 
130 West New Circle Road 
Suite 170 
L.exington, KY 40505 

Daniel Logsdon 
Vice President, State Government Affairs 
Daniel.Logsdon@,windstream.com 
Office: 859.357.6125 
Fax: 859.357.6163 

July 5,2007 PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMM l SSl ON 

Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Dear Ms O’Donnell: 

Attached please find 10 copies and the original of Windstreams’ filing in Case Number 
2006-00357. 

If you have questions please contact me at 859.357.6125. 

Sincerely, 

h71?- Daniel ogsdon 
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COMMISSION 

Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2006-00357 

Dear Ms O’Donnell: 

On June 15, 2007, the Kentucky Public Service Commission (“Commission”) issued an Order in 

this docket revising the implementation of the new 364 area code in western Kentucky. Further, 

the Commission sought comments at that time from “all carriers within the 270 NPA to provide 

comments.. .regarding the implementation of mandatory [number] pooling” approved by the 

FCC on May 3 1,2007. 

Windstream currently is pooling numbering resources on a voluntary basis in the 270 area code 

and has been since September 2005. This voluntary pooling in the 270 area code has not been a 

burden to Windstream. In fact, by initiating voluntary number pooling, Windstream has avoided 

issues with software provisioning and installation that may hamper implementation of mandatory 

pooling at a later date. 

Windstream strives to be a good steward of its numbering resources and will continue to work 

with the Commission to meet public policy initiatives with respect to mandatory pooling, 

permissive dialing for the new 364 area code and mandatory dialing when deemed appropriate. 

Windstream hrther believes that the Commission’s revision of timelines in this docket will 
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benefit its customers, especially enterprise customers, by allowing them more time to make 

necessary changes to advertising, letterhead, business cards, and other printed materials. 

We appreciate the opportunity to comment in this docket. 

Sincerely, 

s,--k--- 
Daniel Logsdon 


